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Principal Sparling School  

Fri-yay Flyer!  

December 2, 2024 

Dear Principal Sparling Community, 

 

I missed Friday, so this could be a Monday Morning Memo. 

 

I’m so proud of our students and staff for the incredible work that has been occurring 
over the last few weeks.  There have been so many wonderful moments and 
experiences we have shared, that I’m sure will be lasting memories for children.  I’m 
very proud of how we come together as a school to celebrate and learn.  Every month 
a classroom leads our learning in Indigenous education, most specifically a deeper 
dive into the “Calls to Action”.  We will continue to strive for reconciliation and continue 
the work of the late Honourable Murray Sinclair.  

 

The attached photos are of our: 

-November Assembly. 

-Science experiment from room 19. 

-N/K Students in the classroom and in the gymnasium. 

-Our Indoor Soccer team, competing at the U of W. 

-Earth Rangers presentation. 

-Hotdog Lunch Preparation Team. 

-Classroom of the month, Rm. 9: Music and Rm. 12: Physical Education. 

 

Our Parent Advisory Council (PAC) have been very active with our Hotdog Lunch and 
Popcorn Fundraisers.  Proceeds of our fundraising efforts are re-directed back to the 
school to enrich the lives of our students.  We thank you for your continued support. 

 

Finally, our Teacher Candidates from the U of W are with us for their 5 week block.  We 
are very fortunate to have such an outstanding group of future educators in our 
building and we welcome them into our Principal Sparling Family.   

 

Actively yours, 

Lloyd Rana 

Principal 
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